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September 25, 2020

Dear St. John’s Residents and Family Members,

In the spirit of open communication and our making every effort to provide you with information impacting St. John'’s residents when it
becomes available to us, we wanted to share with you a couple updates regarding Window/Tent Visits and the 2020 Election Voting
Process below.

Window/Tent Visit Status

As of this time, St. John’s Home is scheduled to reach the end of its 14-day waiting period before Window Visits can convert to Tent Visits
on Monday, September 28. Therefore, as long as the facility remains free of a COVID-19 positive case in either a resident or staff
member through that time, those loved ones scheduled for a visit on Tuesday, September 29 and beyond, will be slated for a Tent Visit.

There are different preparation instructions and logistics in place for a Tent Visit, which visitors must follow. The most important of those
is the requirement that a visitor coming for an In-Person Tent Visit must produce proof of a negative COVID-19 test that is less than 7
days old. Resources for testing are available through the Monroe County Department of Health on its COVID-19 web page found here.
Other guidelines in place for Tent Visits can be found on our Window/Tent Visit web page under Tent Visit Guidelines.

St. John’s Penfield Homes will be open for In-Person Tent Visits on Monday, September 28, as that location will have reached the end of
its 14-day waiting period on Sunday, September 27.

2020 Election Voting Process

St. John’s Home residents who are currently registered to vote are already on a list that has been provided to St. John’s Director of Social
Work Stacy Hall and her team. St. John’s is currently working with these residents to arrange for provision of absentee ballots this year as
St. John’s will not be an in-person voting site as it has been designated in years past. If you are aware that your loved one is not registered
to vote, but would like to participate in the 2020 election process as an absentee ballot voter, Stacy Hall and her team are working with
residents to complete an application for voter registration to be sent to the Monroe County Board of Elections by the required
postmarked deadline of October 9, 2020. Please contact Stacey Hall by email at shall@stjohnsliving.org if you have any questions
regarding your loved one’s participation in the 2020 Election.

Thank you for your continued support of St. John’s as we work to maintain an open line of communication during this time of ever-
changing news and information. We always welcome you to contact your loved one’s neighborhood administrator with any specific
questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

President and CEO

Embrace Living
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